
HAEMOPHILIA 
SOCIETY 

Paul Pudlo 
Department of Health 
Eileen House 
80-94 Newington Causeway 
London SEI 8EF 

Dear Paul 

I refer to my letter of 18th July. 

The Haemophilia Society 
123 Westminster Bridge Road 
London SE1 7HR 

Telephone: 0171 9282020 
Facsimile: 0171 620 1416 

7th November 1995 

I would be grateful if you could let me know in writing what progress is being made on the issues 
raised. Now that the MPs are back after the summer recess we are being asked what is happening, 

Our members are still getting replies from Tom Sackville saying the Government is considering a 
range of potential initiatives to improve the understanding, treatment and management of hepatitis C_ 
We would like to be able to give our members some answers. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Graham Barker 
Director of Services and Development 
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